
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/22/2023 3:27:30 PM

First name: Thomas

Last name: Lavallee

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I think expanding into No Name Basin is a GREAT idea. The area is beautiful and currently doesn't

seem to be accessible by a trail system in the summer.  The area would relieve congestion in other areas of the

mountain on busy days and give families a great location to isolate kids to a smaller area...making it easier to

monitor them.

 

The Master Plan that was approved over a decade ago already approved many of these proposed changes and

Monarch Mountain has done a great job as stewards of the forest area by paving and expanding the parking lots

to control silt/runoff.

 

Please consider strongly the approval of skiing in the No Name Basin area.  (My family has been awaiting this

expansion for many years.)


